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Rules Committee,

I'm writing today to support HB2927. I want the president to be elected by National Popular
Vote, something the majority of Oregonians approve of - and have approved of for over seven
years now. It's past time that every voter's voice is heard. 
Thank you, 
Karen Bishop

Karen Bishop 
ksbishop44@gmail.com 
7404 SW 53rd Ave 
Portland, Oregon 97219
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